PC (Practice Companion) home review
Dear 3P families,
[bookmark: _GoBack]This letter is a reminder of why the 3rd graders are going to be bringing home their PC books daily starting next week.  In order to help your child with the LEAD 21 Language Arts program at home and to help you know what we are doing in class on a daily basis I will be sending home the Practice Companion (PC) daily.  The students are assigned pages to complete in class during their work time when we are rotating for reading groups.  The pages that are assigned will be written into the agenda.  Each evening, please take time to check your child’s PC to ensure that they are completed appropriately.  Help them fix their work if it is incomplete or done wrong.  This is a way for you to help your child be successful with the reading strategies and skills that we are practicing in class.
Please remember that these pages are assigned after we have discussed the concept in class and should be completed by the time they come home.  If these pages come home incomplete, please make sure that they are completed upon the return to class.
	Thank you for your support!
	Mrs. Tracy Potts

